
• All HPS facilities will be closed to the public until 

further notice.  This will assist our custodians in 

their efforts to thoroughly clean our facilities.  

HPS offices will open on Tuesday March 17th for 

business that may be conducted electronically or 

by phone, as there will not be public access per-

mitted to our buildings until schools reopen.  

• Just a reminder that I use the Remind app to 

send quick notes to families when I’m not able 

to get a message out through School Messenger.  

To sign up for WWS Parents notifications, please 

visit https://www.remind.com/join/wwspar.   

• The WWS PTA is looking for a group of parents 

willing to serve on the WW School Building 

Committee.  This group of people would meet 

with me and the School Safety and Climate Com-

mittee and attend the town School Building 

Committee Meetings.  The PTA is asking for a 

presence that is engaged, informed and ready to 

ask questions to make sure action is tak-

en.  SIGN UP HERE   

Important Links: 
Hamden Public Schools 

West Woods School 

WWS PTA 

School Calendar 

Lunch Menus 

Community Resources 

Upcoming Events 

Per the Board of Education, 
any event involving the pub-
lic has been cancelled.  This 
includes sports nights, 
games, theater productions, 
PTA meetings, and any other 
events or meetings where 
the general public may at-
tend.  Additionally, all field 
trips and after-school activi-
ties have been cancelled or 
postponed.  Updated infor-
mation will be shared as it 
becomes available.   

 

West Woods News     
Daniel M. Levy, Principal 

March 13, 2020                       

https://www.remind.com/join/wwspar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a45afa62da2fa7-west3
https://www.hamden.org/page.cfm?p=1
https://www.hamden.org/page.cfm?p=3418
https://sites.google.com/westwoodspta.org/home
https://www.hamden.org/district-information/district-calendar
https://www.hamden.org/district-information/lunchmenu-clone
https://www.hamden.org/resources/community


Daniel M. Levy 

350 West Todd Street 

Hamden, CT 06518 

 

(203) 407-2050   

dlevy@hamden.org 

 

Second graders were inspired by the spring-like weather this week and our lovely 

woods to create poems about the new season that is 

nearly upon us. 

 

Students in Mrs. King’s class have been researching animals for a few weeks. Now 
that they are experts on an animal, they are asking questions, developing theories 
and reading more to gather evidence that supports their theories.  

 

 

As always, check out the West Woods PTA website  

www.westwoodspta.org for updates, forms, and a calendar of  

events. 
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